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October 14, 2016 
 
Mr. Bob Lively     Data Request Response Center 
Rocky Mountain Power    PacifiCorp 
1407 West North Temple, Suite 330  825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Salt Lake City, UT 84116    Portland, OR 97232 
    
Re:    In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s CY 2015 Affiliated Interest Report, 

Docket No. 16-035-20 
 
Dear Mr. Lively, 
 
 The Commission reviewed the May 31, 2016 filing by PacifiCorp, dba Rocky Mountain 
Power, of its Affiliated Interest Report for the Year Ended December 31, 2015 (Report). The 
Commission also reviewed the October 7, 2016 action request response filed by the Division of 
Public Utilities (Division). 
 

According to the Division, affiliate interest relations exist between PacifiCorp and the 
reported entities, PacifiCorp has provided affiliate transaction information to the Division as 
requested, and affiliate activity does not appear to be adverse to the public interest. The Division 
concludes the Report complies with the requirements of the Commission’s January 27, 2006 
Report and Order in Docket No. 05-035-54, as amended, and recommends the Commission 
acknowledge the Report. 

 
 Based on the Commission’s review of the Report and the recommendation of the 
Division, the Commission acknowledges PacifiCorp’s Report as complying with the 
Commission’s January 27, 2006 Report and Order in Docket No. 05-035-54, as amended.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#289558 


